
Feasibility Report on State Administration of Federal OSHA Standards; Senate 
Sub. for HB 2616

Senate  Sub.  for  HB  2616 requires  the  Secretary  of  Labor  to  study  and  make 
recommendations  concerning  whether  the  State  should  propose  a  safe  and  healthful 
employment plan to the federal government that is at least as effective as the standards set by 
the federal Occupational Safety and Health Act (OSHA). 

By January 12, 2015, the Secretary will submit a report to the President of the Senate, 
the Senate Committee on Commerce, the Speaker of the House, and the House Committee on 
Commerce, Labor and Economic Development including an identification of:

● Agreements which would be needed to implement the plan;

● Funding sources to finance the plan;

● Statutory and rule and regulation changes necessary for the implementation of 
the plan;

● An estimate of additional staff;

● Steps needed for interaction with the federal government; and 

● Any other matters the Secretary determines to be necessary.
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